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NIEA Lisburn
17 Antrim Road
Tonagh
Lisburn
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Email: ail@daera-ni.gov.uk

29th April 2024

Our reference: AIL 2024/0003 and AIL 2024/0004

Dalradian Gold Limited
3 Killybrack Business Park
Omagh
BT79 7DG

        

 
 

Dear ,

Application AIL 2024/0003 and AIL 2024/0004 at the proposed Curraghinalt Mine, adjacent 
to 80 Mullydoo Road, Greencastle, County Tyrone, BT797QP

Notice to Advertise 
Under Regulation 9 of the Abstraction and Impoundment Licensing Regulations (NI)2006 

 
Thank you for your applications requesting authorisations of proposed water abstraction activity at 
the proposed Curraghinalt Mine, adjacent to 80 Mullydoo Road, Greencastle, County Tyrone, 
BT797QP as submitted under Article 8 of the Water Abstraction and Impoundment (Licensing) 
Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2006 As amended (the Regulations) received on 24th April 2024.

The Regulations requires that all applications received under Regulation 8, where the controlled 
activity is likely to have a significant adverse impact on the water environment, require that the 
application be advertised in accordance with Regulation 9. 

The Department has determined that the proposed application AIL 2024/0003 and AIL 2024/0004
has the potential to have a significant adverse impact on the water environment and therefore 
requires advertisement. 

The cost of the advertisement must be met by the applicant.  The advertisements must be in the 
form of the specimen supplied.  You should arrange for the application to be advertised in the 
next edition of at least one local newspaper that are relevant in the BT postcode for the site 
address.

Once advertisements have been published, the entire page of each of the newspapers, on which 
the advertisement was placed, must be forwarded to the Department as proof of advertising.  
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ADVERTISEMENT - FORMAT TO BE USED

APPLICATION FOR ABSTRACTION LICENCES

An application has been made to the Department of Agriculture, Environment & Rural Affairs for a

license under the Water Abstraction and Impoundment (Licensing) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 

2006 for a proposed abstraction of water from underground strata or waterways and /or the 

construction, alteration, or operation of any impounding works at the proposed Curraghinalt 
Mine, adjacent to 80 Mullydoo Road, Greencastle, County Tyrone, BT797QP

The application can be viewed at Applying to abstract or impound water | Department of 

Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (daera-ni.gov.uk)

listed under reference AIL 2024/0003 and AIL 2024/0004

You may contact Northern Ireland Environment Agency (NIEA) of DAERA to request a copy in 

either electronic version via email, or a paper copy by post.

Written representations should be made to NIEA, Water Regulation Team, 17 Antrim Road, 

Lisburn, Co Antrim, BT28 3AL, or via email AIL@daera-ni.gov.uk

Please quote reference number:  AIL 2024/0003 and AIL 2024/0004 in any correspondence. 

Should you wish to view details of the application or make comments you must do so within the 

next 28 days.  

Comments received may be supplied to any third party, on request.

The Applicant is:

Dalradian Gold

3 Killybrack Road
Omagh
BT797DG



 

Sustainability at the heart of a living, working, active landscape valued by everyone.

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


